
Hello Members of the Health and Human Services,

My name is David Ormonde and I reside in District 31. I am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill SB2384.

Please require this mRNA to be studied. We need to be educated and aware of both the risks
and the effectiveness of this injection. I would also like to say that I support Margrum’s new
amendment prohibiting the mRNA gene therapy injections from being called vaccines. There
needs to be a distinction between this and a vaccine.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

David Ormonde


